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We wish all our members a merry Christmas and a happy New Year and look forward to seeing
you at some point during the festive season at the Kingfisher Bar. Please note that we have
different opening hours over the holiday period as follows:

  

Monday 24th December from 5pm to late

  

Friday 28th December 7pm to late for the monthly quiz, please feel free to dress seasonally!

  

Saturday 29th December from 6pm to late

  

Monday 31st December from 7pm to 2019 to celebrate Hogmanay for those who prefer a drink
rather than a full party, kids are welcome

  

We will then close until 25th January, re-opening for the first monthly quiz of 2019.
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